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Headteacher: Mr S Whittle, MA (Cantab), PGCE, NPQH 

24 March 2025  
Dear Families, 

  

Re: PiXL Form Time Intervention: FINAL WAVE 
 

I hope this letter finds you well. I also look forward to seeing many of you at our Targeted Parents' Evening 
on Thursday, 27 March, where we can discuss your child’s progress and next steps.  

 
Year 11 students have now completed their final set of trial examinations, giving them a valuable insight into 

their strengths and areas for improvement. These results, alongside their current attainment data, have been 

carefully reviewed, and we are now ready to implement the third and final wave of our PiXL Raising 
Achievement strategy, beginning during form time on Tuesday, 25 March.  

 
Morning form time is an essential part of your child’s preparation for their upcoming GCSE public 

examinations. During this time, subject specialists will deliver tailored PiXL intervention sessions designed 

to close knowledge gaps, reinforce key concepts, and build confidence based on the analysis of 
students' performance in the February Trial Examinations.  

 
We deeply appreciate your ongoing support in ensuring that your child attends school punctually and fully 

engaged each day. With your encouragement and our targeted interventions, we can work together to help 
them approach their exams with confidence and achieve the grades they are capable of and deserve.   

 

If you have any questions or would like further support, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s subject 
teachers or Head of Year.  

 
Yours faithfully,  

 

  
Emma Ashman-Clark  

Deputy Headteacher 
 

 


